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Topic:  Executive Summary- Board Meeting 

Date:  June 28, 2021 

From:  Jon Zilkey, Superintendent/CEO 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

1. The Board discussed SVRSS Graduation that was held on June 25, 2021. The Board wished all graduates the best of 

luck in their future. The Board also wanted to acknowledge the incredible work done by the SVRSS staff in pulling 

off a fantastic graduation ceremony given the restrictions. Well done everybody!  

 

2. The Board examined correspondences by the department on potential plans for school return in the fall. Nothing 

is set in stone and similar to last year an update will come in August from the province. While the province is 

indicating they are hoping for a return to some normal in the fall they have also told school divisions to plan for a 

yellow scenario (and others) which was what we were looking at last September and adjust as needed. More 

information will go to parents in August.  

 

3. The Board discussed Covid and the recent cases at Heyes School, Ecole Swan River South School, and the funding 

aspect of Covid this past year.   

 

4. The Board discussed the on line survey that was sent to the public on Bill 64. The Board will have further plans in 

the fall to continue to get information to stakeholders.  

 

5. The Board discussed more future partnerships they are looking at with UCN.  

 

6. The Board discussed their own Board Evaluation and the next steps in examining how they are doing. They will do 

a comprehensive examination of this at their fall workshop.  

 

7. With this the last official Board Meeting before summer break, I just wanted to say thank you to the Board, all 

staff, parents, students and the community. Swan Valley has been a very good place to work and I wish you well in 

the future.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


